Texas Association of Collegiate Registrars and Admissions Officers

TACRAO Executive Committee Meeting
March 5-7, 2023
Embassy Suites — Denton, Pat Howell Boardroom

The TACRAO Executive Committee (TEC) met in person from March 5-7, to conduct organizational business.
The following items were discussed:

e December 2022 Minutes: The December 2022 minutes were approved.

e Secretary’s Report: Membership invoices and day/night subscribers invoices will be sent on May 1.
TCCNS invoices will be sent around the same time as last year.

e Summer Meeting: The Summer meeting dates have been set and will be held at the Doubletree in
Austin, Texas. Registration will open on May 1.

e TACRAO Accounts: Checking: $182,807.89; Savings: $582,253.23; CD 7715: $50,179.33;
CD 7744: $50,835.61; TCCNS: $77,043.61.

e Technology: Institutions are continuing to utilize the job board — from November 1, 2022 to March 2,
2023 there were 89 total postings to include 4 from out-of-state. As a result of conference roundtable
discussions, Enrollment Reporting webinars will be planned for multiple times throughout the year.

e 2023 Annual Meeting Denton: The 2023 LAC for Denton is continuing work on the 2023 conference.
Registration is set to open shortly after the Summer meeting. Scheduling and event planning will

continue with an update to be provided at the next Executive Committee meeting.

e Next Meeting: TEC will meet again in Denton, TX, June 4-7.

Respectfully Submitted,

Brandy D. Simpkins Piner
TACRAO Secretary



